
ADOPTED 

 

GREENWICH BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Strategic Plan Committee 

 

April 19, 2021 

4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting (using Zoom) 

 

BoE Attendees: 

 Karen Hirsh 

 Karen Kowalski 

 Peter Sherr 

 Toni Jones 

 

 

1. Call to Order and Agenda 

 

Meeting was called to order and agenda reviewed by Mr. Sherr.   

 

2. Survey 

 

Mr. Sherr presented the latest draft version of the Parent Community Survey.  He reviewed 

changes from last draft as well as comments and changes from Jennifer Negrin, an opinion 

research expert and GPS parent volunteer. 

 

He also reviewed additional questions and other updates relating to Ms. Hirsh’s six proposed 

questions.  It was agreed questions had been incorporated and addressed. 

 

The Committee discussed steps necessary to program and launch the survey.  Dr. Jones 

explained that planned Panorama Survey had not yet been drafted by expected to be launched 

in late May. 

 

Ms. Kowalski moved and Ms. Hirsh seconded to “the draft survey forward from the strategic 

plan committee and to introduce it to the Board for review.".  The Committee voted 

unanimously to adopt the survey.  The survey will be forwarded to the BoE for comment.  

 

3. Minutes 

 

Mr. Sherr reviewed status of draft minutes from prior meetings.  Ms. Hirsh indicated she had 

not received draft minutes for all meetings.  Mr. Sherr postponed minutes consideration and a 

dedicated session of the Committee would be scheduled for April 22 

 

4. Adjourn 

 

Mr. Sherr adjourned the meeting. 


